
CORRIGENDUM NOTICE  

(Ref. No. RFP:01/HO-Personnel/Tenders/Housekeeping/2017 dated 20.07.2017) 

 

The Bank had uploaded RFP for House Keeping on 24.07.2017 on the Bank’s website 

www.apgvbank.in.  

In pursuant to the Interim directions of the Hon’ble High Court of Judicature  at Hyderabad in WPMP 

No. 33677/2017 in WP No. 27107 of 2017, the Opening of financial bids has been postponed and 

revised dates will be intimated later. 

 


